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 Week at a Glance for January 7 - 11 
 

 
 

Monday 
 

● Scotsman meeting in 189 at lunch 
● Cheer team practice. 7:15 am 
● Basketball Games  

○ SR Girls @ JP 
● Drama 20 rehearsal after school 

 
Tuesday 

● Linking Generations After School 
● Basketball Games 

○ Jr Girls VS Spruce Grove 
○ Jr Boys @ JP 

● Drama 20 rehearsal after school 
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Wednesday - Early Dismissal @ 2:12 
● Basketball Games 

○ SR Boys VS St. Albert 
○ SR Boys VS McNally 

● Drama 20 rehearsal after school 
● Costa Rica fundraiser reverse bottle drive 4-6 pm 

 
Thursday 

● Drama 20 rehearsal after school 
● Costa Rica fundraiser reverse bottle drive 4-6 pm 

 
Friday 

● Junior Girls and Boys @ Leduc Basketball Tourney 
● ABJ Robotics Set up - Large Gym 
● Drama 20 rehearsal after school 

 
Saturday  

● ABJ Robotics - Hosting - Edmonton Area VEX Turning Point January Qualifier 
● Drama 20 rehearsal 9:30-1:30 
● Costa Rica fundraiser reverse bottle drive 10 am-1pm 

 
Upcoming Dates: 
January 7 Return to School 
January 11 Last day E Campus and SSC operates for Semester 1 
January 14 ELA Part A 30-1 & 30-2, Drama 20 Evening One-Act Performance  
January 15 Social Part A 30-1 & 30-2 
January 16 FLA 30 Part A 
January 17 ELA 9 Part A 
January 18 End of classes for Semester 1 
 
Parents and Students Info: 

● Welcome back to school in the year 2019!!!  We hope all of our students and their 
families had a very relaxing and rejuvenating holiday.  There are only two weeks left of 
semester 1, so we are encouraging all students to stay on top of their academics and 
preparations for exams.  Please be sure to developed a schedule for yourself for the 
month of January to ensure you are properly prepared for all assessments.  See the 
Exam Schedule is ​here​ for January. 

● Parking Issues - to all students and parents - please be sure to be parking in the 
correct stall or area of the parking lot, do not use the Emerald Hills Pool stalls as they 
have very limited spaces and often their patrons are unable to find a stall in front of 
the pool.  Also, can you please avoid driving through and dropping off/picking up 
students in the staff parking lot in the morning or after school.  This causes issues for 
staff who are trying to get to work and are delayed by the traffic in the parking lot.  All 
drop offs and pick ups should use the main drop off lane the runs right in front of the 
school.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

https://abj.eics.ab.ca/download/146130


 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 
 
 

 
“I know in whom I place my trust” ​2 Tim 1:12 


